
H-1 CORRESPONDENCE – Adriano Espiritu Jr. 

From: Emma Espiritu [mailto:emma_espiritu@charter.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 1:10 PM 
To: LBBIZ 
Subject: Permit by Mario L Miramontes 

 
To: Jason MacDonald     
Re: Issuance of Permit for Entertainment with Dancing By Patrons and Performers to 
Mario L Miramontes 
  
Dear Sir: 
 
Our main concern is the noise from the loud music and the noise after closing when 
patrons and customers meet outside. Many times they yell at each other, curse at each 
other and laughing out loud. This happens at 2AM when we are supposed to be 
sleeping and resting. 
     
Our other concern is, this is going to be a magnet for prostitution and illegal drugs. 
Imagine yourself walking by the place as a mother and your daughter, being mistaken 
as a prostitute or performer. This is very degrading to all the women in the 
neighborhood. 
 
When there are drugs, there will be gangs. When there are gangs, there will be violence 
and hostilities which means crime, shootings, stabbings and killings. We don't want this 
in our neighborhood. So please, do not issue the permit. 
  
Sincerely, 
Adriano Espiritu Jr. 
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